EmBaAssyY OF THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF NIGERIA
RoME

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

This is to inform the general public that consular and
passport intervention exercise will no longer be carried out by
the Embassy. This is due to the new system installed by the
Nigerian Immigration Service, aimed at streamlining passport
issuance processes and ensuring greater efficiency.

2. The Embassy wishes to further inform Nigerians in Italy
that, henceforth, a seamless procedure is ensured including easy
synchronization with NIN and online-payment.

3. The Embassy uses this medium to reiterate its
determination to serve Nigerians living in Italy, at all times.
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